MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF CITY SIROKI
BRIJEG

14.12.2021 14:04

A meeting between representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs
led by Director, Mr. Zeljko Obradovic and representatives of City of Siroki Brijeg led by Mayor, Mr.
Miro Kraljevic was held in premises of Federal Geodetic Administration on 14 December 2021.

Participants discussed the activities of the land administration sector in City of Siroki Brijeg. At the
meeting was discussed on harmonization between cadaster and land register, as well on request of the City
of Siroki Brijeg for continuation of harmonization for additional number of cadastral municipalities. It
was also discussed the Utility cadaster establishment and projects of address register, sales price register



and digital archive.

At the end of the meeting, it was expressed satisfaction with the cooperation so far and agreed guidelines
for further implementation of projects and activities.
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